
  

 

 

CRANBROOK SCHOOL 

Uniform Shop 

 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY TRADING NOTICE 
 

The Uniform Shop will close for the school holidays at 4pm Friday 15 September and re 

open on: 
 

             

   Monday 9 October   8am – 4pm 

     
 We will also be OPEN on the first day back for TERM 4: 

                   Tuesday 10 October 8am – 4pm 

 

The following normal trading hours resume from Wednesday 11 October: 
 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

8am – 4pm 
 

 

Cranbrook School Uniform Team  

(02) 9327 9457 

cranbrook@noone.com.au 


